
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVEL CORONOVIRUS ANNOUNCEMENT 
March 15, 2020 

 

“EastGen is committed to the health and safety of our workers and to providing 

you, our valued customer, with continued sales and service.  During the current 

Novel Coronavirus outbreak we are asking for your help to prevent the spread of 

the virus.  When calling for service please advise our Call Centre staff if you or other 

individuals on farm have travelled outside of Canada in the past 14 days.  If so, we 

would also ask that you mention this to our staff when they are on farm and 

maintain the recommended social distance of staying at least one to two metres 

away from your EastGen Technician or Sales Rep when they are providing you with 

products and services.  The more we all do to stop the spread of this virus is 

essential.  Thank you for your support.” 

 

 


